



December 2022



READY

RESPECTFUL

SAFE

Board-dom Banishers

Help us to 'Banish the Board-dom'...
Do you have any old or unwanted board games you no longer play with.
Then please donate to Foxes as we love to gather around for a good old-fashioned board game. No matter which game... we love to play!



Roy the Magician will be visiting Foxes on Tuesday 6th

December at 4:00pm to bring some christmas fun for all





EXTRA SESSIONS

Please email **foxes@deanery.bham.sch.uk** or contact the school office on 0121 351 6441 and we will do our best to accommodate your request for extra sessions.





Office Opening Hours

If you need to contact Foxes, please email foxes@deanery.bham.sch.uk Please be aware that these emails may not be picked up until the next day. If you need to contact Foxes urgently, please contact the main school office on 0121 351 6441 where a message can be left between the hours of 8:00am and 4:30pm

Direct Line Foxes: 0121 351 5267 Mon - Thurs 9:00am - 9:45am 2:30pm - 3:30pm

Friday morning: 9:00am - 9:30am

At Foxes you can enjoy: Drawing · Dress Up · Library · Games · Craft Activities

Roleplay · Outside Play · Boat Area Fun

'Foxes Got Talent' (Showcase your singing/dancing talents) and lots more!



READY

RESPECTFUL

SAFE